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Dear Families,  

Much to the delight of the children (and many of the 

staff) …football IS coming home!! Fingers crossed for 

Sunday’s match. It is lovely to have 5JW and 4SR, back 

with us in school. Both classes have been amazing, 

supporting each other to stay positive and to keep smiling. It has been a very 

difficult couple of weeks with so many staff members having to isolate due to a 

variety of reasons but as always we have worked together to ensure the 

children have as little disruption as possible. I really am very lucky to work with 

such an incredible team. 

The Recovery Curriculum  

Over the next two weeks, the children will be taking 
part in this year's Stockport Big 
Leap.  For the event the children will 
complete a standing long jump, a speed 
bounce and a vertical jump.  We can't 

wait to see some competition in school again!  
In their Design Technology lessons, Year 5 have been making 
moving Viking ship toys. They have practised a variety of skills 
including cutting wood and using glue guns to make the bases.  
The children have enjoyed taking part in the Stockport Children’s 
Book Awards this year and we are particularly proud to have been 
asked to contribute to the video. If you haven’t had a chance to view it yet, 
here is the link https://t.co/tpRBtL2z9y?amp=1 

 
Transition days 

We are very excited about Year 2 coming 

over to the Juniors next week to meet their 

new teachers and to see their new 

classrooms. We will be sending home 

learning packs which will include information 

about key areas of the Year 3 curriculum. 

https://t.co/tpRBtL2z9y?amp=1


 

Schools Covid-19 operational guidance 

Schools in Stockport have been advised by the Local Authority and Public 

Health to continue to follow the procedures currently in place until the end of 

term. This is to reduce the risk of more widespread isolation, particularly over 

the holiday period. We will be maintaining the class bubble system and have 

been asked to continue with current contact tracing measures. This will mean 

that bubbles may close if there is a positive case. We are asking that parents 

keep to the current drop off arrangements and would recommend the 

continuation of the use of face masks to try and help us keep as many bubbles 

open as possible. I will be working with the Infant School, staff team and 

governors to make final arrangements for September and these plans will be 

communicated to you as soon as possible.  

 

Dates for the Diary  

Monday 12th – Wednesday 15th July – Operation Eagle Eye activities Y6 
Tuesday 13th July   - Y5 Forest Schools 
                                  – 1pm transition afternoon – meet new class teachers  
Thursday 15th July - Y5 Forest Schools 
                                  – 1pm transition afternoon – meet new class teachers 
Friday 16th July – Whole School Olympics PTA event (please come in Sports clothes) 
Monday 19th – Friday 23rd July – Y6 Celebration Week  
Tuesday 20th July – Whole School Music Jamboree 
Wednesday 21st July – End of Year reports will be sent home  
Thursday 22nd July - Y6 Forest Schools 
          - Y6 Party (6.00pm – 7.30pm) 
Friday 23rd July       - 6 fish ‘n’ chip lunch, ice cream van visit! 
          - Y4 Bird of Prey Visitor 
Monday 26th July – Party day for Y3, 4, and 5 (children may come in party clothes / non  
                                                                                                                                 uniform) 
Tuesday 27th July – End of Term (toy day) 
 
 

I hope you enjoy the match on Sunday! 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Cliff 



Together Everyone Achieves More 


